
 

 
 

 

There is no medicine like 

hope, no incentive so 

great, and no tonic so 

powerful as expectation 

of something tomorrow. 

We will overcome this 

challenge, we will 

prevail and we will 

come out stronger than 

ever! 

  
Dear parents and families, 
 
We hope you are safe and healthy during these challenging times. 
 
As many of you already know, the Government of Alberta has 
shared a Relaunch Strategy. Please visit this link for more detailed 
information: https://www.alberta.ca/alberta-relaunch-
strategy.aspx#guidance 
 
Daycares and Out of School Centres will be allowed to reopen on 
May 14. We already have started contacting parents and preparing 
for the reopening.  
 
The Alberta Children Services Ministry will provide especial 
guidelines, including capacity restrictions, daily symptom 
screening, cleaning and disinfecting procedures, social distancing, 
among others, to ensure that everybody stays safe. 
 
Furthermore, we understand that parents had paid for the whole 
month of March and we were forced to close on March 16. 
Therefore, to compensate for those two weeks, we will not charge 
the parent’s portion for the last two weeks of May.  
 
As new information becomes available, we will share further 
updates with parents. 
 
Lastly, we would like to reiterate that the safety, health and well-
being of our children and staff remains our top priority. 
 
Take care, 
Fort Road Day Care & OSC 
 


